
MACOMB COUNTY COMMUNITY MENTAL HEALTH 
NOTICE OF IMPLEMENTATION OF MCO POLICY 

 
DATE:   August 29, 2012  
 
TO:    MCCMH Network Providers 
          
FROM: Laura Manza 
  Policy/Legal Compliance Coordinator 
 
RE:  Revision of MCCMH MCO Policies 
   
Brief description of revisions: 
 
2-001, “Person-Centered 
Planning Practice Guideline” 

Revised to replace obsolete MDCH Person-Centered Planning 
Practice Guideline with revised Guideline, pursuant to the current 
year MDCH/MCCMH Managed Specialty Supports and Services 
Contract. 

 
 
 
Follow the linked document, above, to view in full.  As a reminder, you may always access MCCMH 
Policies directly from the MCCMH internet website, by clicking on “MCCMH Policies.”  
 
Questions regarding these policy revisions may be made to Laura Manza by phone: (586) 466-
7911; or by email:  laura.manza@mccmh.net.      
 
This notice is being sent electronically to all MCCMH providers.  Please note that it is the 
responsibility of the receiving party to view the policy updates, to become knowledgeable of policy 
content, to disseminate information to appropriate staff within your agency and to ensure staff 
compliance.     
 
 

http://www.mccmh.net/Portals/0/MCO%20Policies/2%20Clinical%20Practice/2-001%20PCP%20Plan%20Prac.pdf
http://www.mccmh.net/Portals/0/MCO%20Policies/2%20Clinical%20Practice/2-001%20PCP%20Plan%20Prac.pdf
http://www.mccmh.net/
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